
November 19, 2010   
      
Mr. David Danner     
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Subject:  Governor’s Executive Order 10-06 
   
Dear Mr. Danner: 

I just spoke with Steven Elliott in records.  The following document was submitted online 
last week without this transmittal letter. Please post the Governor’s Executive Order 10-
06 letter. Thank you. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John Solin 
Member, LLC 
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 
PO Box 2895 
Oak Harbor, WA  98277 
 
360-679-4003 Phone 
360-323-8894 Fax 


